
Dear J. William, 
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Oxford. 

14, April, 1915. 

I will see Gowers one day this week, and let you know how the 

translations are proceeding. They may take the revised book as well. 

I should think they are likely to do so, as your direct style seems to 

please them very much. 

You seem to have wiped the floor with Jastrow. 

Sincerely yours, 

wm Osler. 


